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March 27, 2023 

Watermain Replacement on Montrose Avenue 
from Bloor Street West to College Street 

Contract: 22ECS-LU-06SU 
Original Start Date: October 17, 2022 

Original End Date: June 28, 2023 
New Start Date: April 10, 2023 

New End Date: September 21, 2023 
*Timeline is subject to change.

This notice is an update on the watermain replacement for the City-owned portion of water services 
on Montrose Avenue from Bloor Street West to College Street. 

Work on this project is currently behind schedule due to weather. Work is expected to resume on 
April 10, 2023, with a revised end date of September 21, 2023. 

We understand this project has an impact on businesses and residents and we appreciate your 
patience. Further updates will be provided once the project is underway. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions, please contact us as below. If you need to speak with staff on the construction 
site – please ask for the site inspector, use physical distancing and wear a mask. 

Contract 22ECS-LU-06SU 

Field Ambassador Sunil Issac, 289-314-3127, field.ambassador2@GHD.com 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/University-Rosedale – City of Toronto 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait 
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